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The Guardian Angels’ St. Vincent de Paul are asking for your spare 
change to purchase pies for Thanksgiving. The pies will accompany a 
food bag, filled with items from the school families and a Kroger 
card to purchase a turkey! 

Many of our neighbors go without a traditional Thanksgiving meal. 
Thanks to your generosity, we will be able to deliver these meals to 
120 families in the Mt. Washington area. 

The Pennies for Pies program will start on Thursday, November 4th. 
There will be a bag in each classroom to collect the spare change. 
These bags will be returned to the school office no later than 
Thursday, November 11th.  

The classroom with the most change, will win a pizza party donated 
by the PTA!!! 

Good luck to all classes and remember to pray for our neighbors in 
need during the upcoming holiday season.  

God Bless, 

The Guardian Angels’ St. Vincent de Paul conference  



 


